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Our role

•	 We have been commissioned by the Breedon Group to assist them in 
preparing and submitting relevant planning / EIA documents in relation to a 
proposed carbon capture facility on land adjacent to their existing cement. 

•	 The proposed facility forms part of a wider and much larger project - known 
as the Peak Cluster - for which a Development Consent Order will be sought. 
manufacturing facility in the Peak District.

Results

•	 The Peak Cluster project comprises a number of carbon capture plants on 
other manufacturing sites within the Peak District, which are to be connected 
to a new pipeline (>100km length) through which the captured carbon will be 
transported and ultimately stored in secure sites beneath the Irish Sea.
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